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Press Release 
 

       

Traffic Pattern Change: 

Marshall Hill Road intersection Greenwood Lake Turnpike 

 

As of Friday, 8/10/07 the traffic pattern will change for the intersection of Marshall Hill Road 

and Greenwood Lake Turnpike in the area of the major road construction.  The changes will 

affect which road is the STOP STREET and which is the THROUGH STREET.  Left turn lanes 

will also be established.  These changes closely reflect the permanent changes to be in place after 

construction is completed. 

 

The new traffic pattern has the construction zone on Greenwood Lake Turnpike northbound 

towards town traveling on the new hilly section and the southbound continuing on the older 

section of roadway until more work is done.  These changes will remain for some time. 

 

Motorists are advised to exercise due caution as motorists get used to these changes.  As these 

traffic patterns change with the new stop sign on Marshall Hill Road, motorists may want to 

change the direction they approach the intersection from. 

 

Signs are already in place giving advance notice of the change. 

 

 


